
PACTS/UKHS ALUMNI & FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 
P. O. Box 9456 

Virginia Beach, VA 23450 
 

January 15, 2020 
 

Dear PACTS/UKHS Supporter, 
 
 Recently the PACTS/UKHS Alumni and Friends established a new scholarship program that 
provides our members and supporters with an opportunity to donate a scholarship in the memory of 
someone that is dear to you. The PACTS/UKHS Memorial Scholarship will provide a scholarship to 
a graduating senior or someone that is currently in a post-secondary institution. The donor or donors 
will be invited to identify someone to present this scholarship to the recipient during an awards 
program. 
 
 This is a unique opportunity to establish a scholarship in honor or memory of a love one or 
someone that is respected or admired. The program requires a minimum donation of $1,000.00 to 
establish the scholarship which will be awarded over two years in either even or odd years. For 
example, if a scholarship is established in 2017, a $500.00 scholarship will be awarded in 2017 and 
2019. Likewise, a scholarship established in 2018 will allow a $500.00 scholarship award in 2018 
and the remaining award of $500.00 in 2020. Funding of this program will provide the organization 
with the availability of a base of scholarship funds two years in advance of the awards. The deadline 
for a scholarship to be awarded is April 1 of each calendar year. 
 
 Our organization is encouraging our members and friends to consider renewing their 
memorial scholarship every two years. A memorial scholarship also provides the opportunity for an 
entire family to contribute to the scholarship without one person expecting to donate the full 
$1000.00. We will invite a representative from the donor(s) to present the scholarship during the 
annual spring awards program. 
 
 Please consider establishing a memorial scholarship to recognize the memory of someone 
dear to you. This may be your parent, brother or sister, teacher or someone loved and admired in your 
community. This is your chance to share the memory of that person with others and also assist a 
deserving student in their education. 
 
 Enclosed is an application for the memorial scholarship. Please contact Mr. James Belin,  
Chair of the PACTS/UKHS Scholarship Committee, at 757-800-3022 or lajabeli@verizon.net for 
more information or questions. Thank you in advance for your continuing support of the 
PACTS/UKHS Alumni Scholarship Program. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Ray. V. Spain, President 
       PACTS/UKHS Alumni and Friends Association, Inc. 
 
 
Attachment:  Memorial Scholarship Application     


